CANCELLATION NOTICE
This is notice that the 

California Measurement Advisory Committee (CALMAC) Meeting
Scheduled for 
January 19, 2005

10:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Pacific Energy Center

851 Howard Street, San Francisco

has been cancelled.

CALMAC schedules regular meetings on the third Wednesday of each month.
